
 

 

Read This Important Information Regarding the  

2018 Peanut Sales Campaign 

• Peanut Sales Guide was (U.S.) mailed out to all Unit Committee Chairmen on Thursday, 

November 30th 

• It was ONLY mailed to the Committee Chairs as Fundraising is the responsibility of the 

Committee—not the Unit Leader 

• Remind Committee Chairmen to STOP and not discard the information. Pass it on! 

 
• IMPORTANT: 

o Units that sold one or both of the last years- ONE package of Sales Forms will be 

mailed to the Unit Committee Chairman by January 10, 2018.   

▪ Quantity: 1 sales form per registered youth 

o Units that DID NOT sell last year- A sample sales form will be mailed to the Unit 

Committee Chair with very specific instruction on how to get more forms mailed 

to them. 

 

     

YOUR 3rd ANNUAL AUNT RUBY’S PEANUT SALE BEGINS ON FEBRUARY 1!  Good Luck! 


